Town of Tiburon Newsletter | April 13, 2020 Special Bulletin



Town Website | Meeting Agendas | The Ranch | Library | Destination Tiburon | Chamber of Commerce

Stay Home. Save Lives.

Community Conversation with Public Health Officials Tonight at 6:30 P.M.

What is hospital surge and what does it mean for our community? More importantly, how is COVID-19 affecting our hospitals now and is Marin County's medical network prepared for a rapid increase in future coronavirus cases? Join us for a community conversation as some of Marin's top experts in public health and emergency planning answer your questions about this important topic.

Community Conversation about Potential Hospital Surge in Marin (<u>flyer</u>) Monday, April 13, 2020 at 6:30 P.M.

FEATURED SPEAKERS

- Supervisor Katie Rice, District 2, President, Marin County Board of Supervisors
- Lisa Santora, M.D., Deputy Public Health Officer, County of Marin
- Dustin Ballard, M.D., Kaiser Permanente
- Mark Brown, Deputy Fire Chief, Marin County Fire

HOW TO PARTICIPATE

- Watch Live Video Online: www.marincounty.org/townhall
- Watch Live on TV: Comcast Channel 27 (Channel 30 in Novato)
- Spanish Audio: Call 1-408-418-9388; use event number 967-337-298 for Spanish interpretation
- Submit Questions in Advance

Resident & Local Business Resources

Last week, the Town Council received a presentation from staff and the Tiburon Peninsula Chamber of Commerce about resources available to Tiburon residents, particularly those most vulnerable, and the small business community.

Watch the presentation or view the presentation slides.

If you own or operate a small business, the <u>Tiburon Peninsula Chamber of Commerce</u> website is an excellent resource for detailed information about resources and aid available

to you.

The Chamber also provides a complete guide for supporting your local businesses, including updated hours of operation and restaurants open for takeout or delivery.

The Town of Tiburon has created a <u>dedicated webpage for COVID-19 resources</u>. This page will be updated with notable news items, valuable resources as they become available, and information on access to essential Town services.

Stay Informed

Any additional updates to Town essential services will be posted to the home page of the Town's website at www.townoftiburon.org.

Your main resource for local updates about COVID-19 in Marin County should be the Marin County Department of Health & Human Services dedicated web page at coronavirus.marinhhs.org. On this page you will also find a detailed and informative FAQ about the Shelter-in-Place Orders.

Inquiries should be directed to:

- The Marin HHS Information Hotline at 415-473-7191. Phone calls will be answered Monday-Friday, 9:30am-12:00pm and 1:00pm-5:00pm.
- COVID-19@marincounty.org for emailed inquiries.

Please only call 911 for life-threatening emergencies. The dispatch center has been overwhelmed with general inquiries about COVID-19.

Tiburon Town Hall 1505 Tiburon Boulevard Tiburon, CA 94920 www.townoftiburon.org (415)435-7373

Tiburon Talk c/o Town of Tiburon

Editor: Lea Stefani (415) 435-7373